

Are you a current undergraduate or graduate student in special education?

We need your help! Our research team in the Department of Special Education at The University of Texas (UT) at Austin is conducting a project to help us better understand how teachers interpret and use student assessment data. This project is being led by Drs. Jessica Toste and Nathan Clemens.

Participation involves one individual meeting (30-min max) wherein teachers will be asked to complete two short surveys, as well as view simulated student data and share instructional decisions. Email us today to be a participant!

JRTOSTE@AUSTIN.UTEXAS.EDU